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CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE

It is a great pleasure to bring greetings from all the office bearers
of the Sree Narayana Association of North America on its 15th an-
nual meeting and the 140th birthday celebration of Sree Narayana
Guru. This has been a year of major changes in our association as
we have adopted the new constitution. The transition has been very
smooth and the functioning of the association has been very effi-
cient. There is a renewed enthusiasm in each and every one of the
miembers with a determination to go forward with a common goal.

The renewed enthusiasm is reflected in the increased member-
ship and in the increased number of participants at the functions of
the association. Further, our association is attracting members from
different parts of the country thus becoming a truly national
organization.

With the consolidated effort and determination, our association
can laid strong foundation for future projects — say a place of
assembly, a library, various youth programs or cultural activities.

Let us celebrate Sree Narayana Gurujayanthi and get the bless-
ings by following the footsteps of Sree ‘Narayana Guru.

Very Sincerely,

Dr. Raju Pullarkat

(Chairman, Board of Trustees)

The views expressed in this publication is that of the authors, including members of the
S.N.A. Those views are not necessarily of the Association.




